
THEY WAS HERE FOR OUR HIKOI  
NOW IT’S OUR TURN TO SHARE THE AROHA! 

 

 
 

T�na koutou nga iwi o te motu, t�na tatou tangata Maori o Aotearoa. 
 

This is a call out to all indigenous peoples in Aotearoa to gather together in solidarity with our 
Aboriginal whanaunga in Occupied Australia whose whenua and communities are being invaded 

by the colonial military and police. 
 

The colonial Prime Minister, John Howard, has initiated this invasion in order to destroy the spirit 
and will of the Aboriginal people in order to move them off their lands.  He does not care about 

Aboriginal people or their children.  This is nothing but a brutal and violent raupatu. 
 

Aboriginal people stood tall in solidarity with us during the Foreshore & Seabed Hikoi, so now we 
ask all tangata Maori to head to events planned for the International Day Action on this kaupapa on 

Saturday July 14th. 
 

Otepoti/Dunedin: Tent Embassy, Octagon, from 12noon 
 

Te Upoko o te Ika/Wellington: Rally & March, Midland Park from 12noon 
 

Tamaki Makaurau/Auckland: Rally & March, Britomart (bottom of Queen Street), from 11am 
 

Please forward this panui to all your whanau and friends, especially tangata Maori in Tamaki 
Makaurau where Maori have had little involvement in this kaupapa – as Tangata Whenua we 

need to step up and take responsibility for these events in solidarity with our indigenous 
whanaunga in Occupied Australia! 

 
Send a message to the colonial government of Australia: Stop the Genocide on Stolen Aboriginal 

Land.  More importantly let the Aboriginal peoples know that our aroha and blessings are with 
them. 

IA: ImagineNative Action.  Defending our whenua and people since 2007  indigenous.solidarity@gmail.com  
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